HELSINKI COMMITTEE DECLARATOIN

The working procedures of the Institutional Review Board
(Helsinki Committee) at Hillel Yaffe Medical Center, for the
conduct of clinical studies are in due compliance with the Public
Health Regulations (Medical Experiments on Human Subjects -
1980, including additions and amendments until 1999), and in
accordance with the regulations for the conduct and operation of
the IRB 2020 os the pharmacological division of the Ministry of
Health, and provisions of the current Harmonized International
Guidelines of good clinical practice, namely: ICH-GCP.

Dr. Noa Brar-Yanay
Ethics Committee Chairman

Date: January 2024
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